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June	7,	2018	
	
Dear	Students	&	Parents:	
	
This	year,	the	preseason	OHSAA	meetings	will	be	completed	ONLINE.		You	will	not	be	required	to	attend	
the	face-to-face	meetings	as	we	have	done	in	the	past.		Instead,	you	will	be	able	to	fulfill	this	requirement	
at	your	convenience	in	the	comfort	of	your	own	home	or	office.	
	
As	a	reminder,	this	is	an	OHSAA	requirement	that	must	be	completed	ONCE	PER	SCHOOL	YEAR	if	you	or	
your	son/daughter	are	participating	in	any	school-sponsored	sport	(Soccer,	Volleyball,	Basketball,	
Cheerleading,	Baseball,	Softball,	or	Track	&	Field).	
	
To	complete	the	process,	all	student-athletes	and	at	least	one	parent/guardian	for	each	
student/athlete	must	complete	each	of	the	following	items:	
	

1. Go	to	www.continentalpirates.org/athletics	and	look	for	the	“Preseason	Meeting	Info”		
2. View	the	OHSAA	Preseason	Meeting	PowerPoint	Presentation		
3. View	the	Continental	JH/HS	Preseason	Meeting	PowerPoint	Presentation	
4. Complete	the	Preseason	Meeting	Quiz		

	
At	the	end	of	the	quiz,	you	will	be	asked	to	type	your	full	first	and	last	name,	which	will	serve	as	your	
signature	on	the	“Participant	Contract”	for	the	current	school	year.		All	information	will	come	to	me	
electronically—you	do	not	have	to	print	or	return	anything	to	me	in	order	to	fulfill	this	requirement.	
	
STUDENT	ATHLETES	WILL	BE	DENIED	PARTICIPATION	IN	PRACTICE	AND	GAMES	UNLESS	BOTH	
THE	STUDENT	AND	A	PARENT	COMPLETE	THIS	PROCESS	WITHIN	TWO	WEEKS	OF	THE	BEGINNING	
OF	THE	SPORTS	SEASON	(SEASON	START	DATES	ARE:	AUG	1,	OCT	20,	AND	FEB	20).			
	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	Mr.	Streicher	at	the	above	phone	number	or	email	address.		If	
you	do	not	have	Internet	access	at	home	or	at	work,	please	contact	Mr.	Streicher	at	the	school	to	set	up	an	
appointment	to	use	a	computer	at	the	school.			
	
I	appreciate	your	time	and	attention	to	fulfilling	this	requirement	of	the	OHSAA.		Again,	if	you	have	any	
questions,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	the	school.		I,	like	you,	am	looking	forward	to	another	
successful	year	of	Pirate	Athletics!		GO	PIRATES!!			
	
Sincerely,		
	
	
Jordan	Streicher	
Athletic	Director	


